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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Dundas, West Hamilton, Opposing proposed closure of Public Laneway

From: janet_sellmann

Sent: June-26-17 7:53 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Dundas, West Hamilton, Opposing proposed closure of Public Laneway

To City Mayor and Councillors,
Thank you for taking the time to read this. It is short but clear.

Here are 2 reasons I feel strongly the Public Laneway should be
saved.

- The lane way keeps students and walkers alike off the very busy Sydenham Street.

- It is part of the small town character that we are all familiar with in our ever evolving community.
Please do the right thing and vote no or, at the very least, support a motion to ta‘ble the proposal

to give the Municipal Heritage Committee an opportunity to consider the issue.

Thank you very much,

Janet Sellmann, Dundas Ontario




